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Trevor G Badley

To: John Wickenden

Cc: achris.self@gmail.com

Subject: Bournemouth, Dorset and Poole Draft Mineral Sites Plan - further comments 

received

 

Dear Mrs Wickenden, 

 

Thank you for your comments on the further information provided in support of the Bournemouth, 

Dorset and Poole Draft Mineral Sites Plan.  I can confirm that your comments have been forwarded to 

the Inspector. 

 

Please note that when all the modifications arising from the Hearings have been made and assessed 

there will be a further consultation of these modifications (expected to be early in the New Year).   

 

Do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

 

Regards 

 

Trevor 

 

Trevor BadleyTrevor BadleyTrevor BadleyTrevor Badley    
 

Minerals and Waste Planning Policy ||  Environment and the Economy 
 

 
 

Tel:  01305 224675    (Internal  710 4675) 
 

E-mail:  t.g.badley@dorsetcc.gov.uk 
Website:  http://www.dorsetforyou.com/minerals-and-waste 
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